
Welcome to the 24-25 school year!  We are excited to see all the existing and new faces as 
we kick off a new year at Plattsburgh City School District.  

This year, our focus will continue to provide the students with a variety of wholesome and 
nourishing meals prepared at each campus daily.  We will continue to support our local 
farmers by sourcing out as much seasonal and organic food as possible.  Our most 
commonly used vendors include: 

• Donahue’s Livestock Farm (breakfast sausage, burger patties) 
• Essex Food Hub (cornmeal, oats, pasta) 
• Juniper Hill (farm fresh eggs, carrots, potatoes, apples) 
• Lillie Valley (ground beef) 
• North Country Creamery (yogurt…lemon is our favorite!) 
• Parker’s Family Farm (maple syrup) 
• River Valley Regeneratives (all kitchen food waste is composted and picked up 

weekly) 

Once again, all meals will be offered to every student at NO COST, under the Federal 
Community Eligibility Provision Grant (CEP).   

The cafeteria staff and I look forward to providing your child with nutritious and delicious 
foods every day. 

 
Thank you, 

Jocelyn 

Jocelyn Lopez 
School Lunch Manager 
CEWW BOCES 
(518) 561-7500 ext. 5093 
jlopez@plattscsd.org 
lopez_jocelyn@cves.org 
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